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Mo and John returned to Woodstock Residential Care Home on Tuesday 13 July to brighten everyone's morning and get us

all energised for the day!

We all had good fun singing and swaying along to their music, with lots of props including pom poms, percussion instruments

and drumsticks which some of our residents used to tap along to the music as if they were conducting an orchestra.
Mo and John kept us on our toes with a music quiz and our residents were quick to guess the songs as they sang along.

They also brought their own instruments to give us a live performance too, it was brilliant! Mo on the guitar and John on the

saxophone. We really enjoyed ourselves and can't wait for them to come back to see us again!
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